
Honorable J . Lee Rankin
General Counsel
The President's Commission
200 Maryland Avenue, Northeast
Washington, D . C .

Dear Mr . Rankin :
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September 24, 1964

BY COURIER SERVICE

Reference is made to your letter dated September 22,
1964, wherein you requested a letter advising whether or not,
prior to November 24, 1963, there was any information in the
files of this Bureau concerning any subversive activities of
Jack L . Ruby .

Please refer to my letter dated April 7, 1964,
wherein you were advised that a thorough search had been made
of all FBI records prior to November 23, 1963, wherein any
mention was made of Ruby . As a result of this search, all
records relating to Jack L . Ruby prior to November 23, 1963,
were furnished to you at that time .

Sincerely yours,
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J . Lee Csnlcin
General Counsel

FROM :

	

Hurt W . Griffin

Pxeeioen* e ('.ouMieeloa

A . . .. . .inn,lon oe Pxevnewr K-eor
3W Maryhnd Av< . NE.
Wa.hmPoq U.C .

	

-3
T<apMn. JU-Ha0

MEMO RA ND UFd

I have personally examined all reports of the
Federal Bureau of Investigation for the Dallas and Fort
Worth are a pertaining to subversive activities during
1967 and have found no reports identifiable with Jack
Ruby or any of his lmown associates .
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